ADDITIONAL INFORMATION - MATERIALS

We were unable to find any relevant information prior to submitting this application for our
new roof covering, and as the work is a matter of some urgency we did not want to risk a
rejection which would incur further delays.

In light of this we have included two options with regards to the roofing felt we propose to
use,(section 9 - Materials) in the hope that you could accept one of these suggestions and
dismiss the other.

The existing felt is F1 which was instalied in the1980's prior to the building being listed.
Ideally we would prefer to use the newer breathable membrane if this is acceptable.

Please can you inform us of your decision so that our roofing contractor can order the
relevant materials. Thank you.

REF: DEAN.ST,2OLA



